Parent Newsletter Friday 24th June 2022



Dear Parents,

We have had another super week – time travelling back to different modern-day decades on Monday, an amazing blast from the past along with learning about the Vikings from Year Three's Assembly and a celebration of music with our music assemblies and Summer Concert

Pre-Reception – Year 6 Summer Fayre – Saturday 2nd July, 1pm – 3pm (Family & Friends invited)

Bottle Tombola & Chocolate Tombola Donations – FoL are still collecting donations for both these

Tombolas. The items can be dropped off in the morning at the main gate.

We look forward to seeing our current families and our new families for September 2022 at the FoL Summer Fayre.

Year One Castle Day – Tuesday 5th July

Year One will closing their Towers and Turrets topic with an off timetable 'Castle Day'. The children are invited to come to school dressed up as knights, princesses, jesters, lords, ladies, kings, queens etc. We look can't wait to see all our Castle people.

End of Term Arrangements

Pre-Reception – Year Six End of Academic Year Report – Friday 8th July – you will be receiving your child's report electronically.

Reception – Year Five Books Going Home – Friday 8th July – need a sturdy bag or empty games bag. Year Six Books Going Home – Monday 11th July – need a sturdy bag or empty games bag.

On Monday 11th July & Tuesday 12th children will only need to bring to school their snacks, water bottles and relevant Games/P. E kit. We will not be issuing reading books.

Pre-Reception – Year Six All Lyndhurst Reading & Library Books Returned – Monday 11th July

Please can you check that all Lyndhurst books have been returned. Please read: End of Term Arrangements

Reception – Year Six Prize Giving Arrangements (Parents invited)

Wednesday 13th July, 10:00 at High Cross Church, Knoll Rd, Camberley

Lyndhurst will be celebrating the end of 2021 – 2023 Academic Year in our Prize Giving at High Cross Church. Two guests from Reception to Year Five and four guests from Year Six children are invited to attend the Prize Giving.

For further details regarding the arrangements please read 13th July Prize Giving Arrangements carefully.

Online Safety Newsletter

Miss Dawson has written an informative <u>Online Safety Newsletter</u> which will help us all to keep the children safe.

Doodle Information

June and July Parent Webinars | Doodle Help Centre

If you are new to Doodle, or in need of a refresher? Doodle would love for you to join them at their Getting Started with Doodle Parent webinar! In this webinar, they'll cover how Doodle works, what the app looks like from a child's perspective and how to use the Parent Dashboard, an online hub that allows you to easily track your child's progress. The next **FREE** parent webinar will take place on **Tuesday 28th June at 8pm** and they'd love for you to join us! Please book through their booking form.

I hope you have restful and slightly cooler weekend.

Kind regards, Gina Thomson Deputy Head

Reminders:

- ★ Book Fair Tuesday 28th June Monday 5th July, Parents invited to come in with their child
- **★** Term Reading Challenge & Kerry Gibbs Talk Tuesday 28th June, 9:15am
- ★ Reception Year 6 Sports Afternoon Wednesday 29th June (Reception Year 6 Parents invited)
- **★** Pre-Reception Year Five Move Up Morning Thursday 30th June, 8:45am 11:00am
- **★ Summer Fayre** Sunday 2nd July, 1:00pm 3:00pm
- **★** Pre-Reception Sports Afternoon Tuesday 5th July, 2:00pm 3:00pm, Parents invited
- **★** Year Four Horsehoe Lake Trip Tuesday 5th July
- ★ Reception Year Two Afternoon Tea Wednesday 6th July, 4:30 5:30, Parents invited
- **★** Pre-Reception & Reception Trip to Wellington Country Park Thursday 7th July
- **★** Year Three Year Five Afternoon Tea Thursday 7th July, 4:30pm 5:30pm, Parents invited

Attachments

- 1. 13th July Prize Giving Arrangements
- 2. End of Term Arrangements
- 3. June 2022 Online Safety Newsletter
- 4. Luckley House New Website

ADVERTISING

Eclipse Allstars Cheerleading

Eclipse Allstars Cheerleading are promoting their new season. Cheerleading try outs will be taking place on the 9th - 12th July. This event will help to encourage new athletes to join the club. Eclipse Allstars is a successful Allstar cheerleading club based in Farnborough with many of their squads winning regional and national competitions in their age groups. Cheerleading is a physically challenging sport incorporating, tumbling, dance, and stunting. Athletes work closely as a team and develop close bonds and friendships as well as the importance of sportsmanship, collaboration, dedication, self-confidence, honesty, and leadership.

Cheerleading athletes learn life skills; communication and trust are important to ensure performance and safety. The athletes learn that hard work and practice improve skills and subsequently team scores at competitions. Athletes understand the concept of winning and losing. Being an athlete in Eclipse Allstars Cheerleading provides positive life experiences and supports the aims of the educational establishment. Please find attached our promotional leaflet, we would be very grateful if you could share this with your students.

Luckley House School

Luckley House School is excited to announce the launch of their new website, with a fresh modern look which reflects the current Luckley brand. If your child is in Year 5 or Year 4 you maybe particularly interested in the website. www.luckleyhouseschool.org The school hopes you find the new site informative and userfriendly.

Luckley House Schools autumn term **OPEN MORNING** is **ON SATURDAY 15 OCTOBER 2022 (Places are limited)** – **BOOK NOW**